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The sun is shining, children are starting to talk about 

the holidays all the years learning is starting to come 

together, and Year 6 hoodies are being worn – we 

truly are deep into Summer Term now! 

 

Young Enterprise  

 

Blackman Class have completed their Young 

Enterprise project this week raising over £400!  A 

huge thank you to them and the work they have 

done towards this but also to our parents across 

school for supporting it.  As part of this children had 

to create a business case, a business plan consider 

profit and losses and product design.  One child 

said, “I actually understand why you can’t just sell 

stuff now, to make a business there is a lot I didn’t 

know about!”.  It is these little insights that we feel 

are truly important and prepare our children for a 

future they may have.  Blackman Class will now be 

considering what they can spend the money on to 

make our school a better place.  

 

Sports Day 

 

Sports Day is on Wednesday 3rd July at the Village 
Hall starting at 9:30am.  As always, we will be 

keeping an eye on the weather, and regular updates 

will be given.  Please ensure children are in correct 

P.E kit with suitable trainers to run in, strappy and 

fashion trainers can cause discomfort when running 

and jumping so please do consider this.  

 

Reflection Area 

 

You may have noticed our Reflection Area at the 

front of the school is starting to look a little 

different.  Our Wednesday Club have been working 

really hard on making sure this is a nice area to be 

at break and lunchtimes.  A huge thank you to local 

business Dan Young Landscaping and The Scaffold 

Company who have provided time and resources to 

help with this.  

 

     

Attendance 

 

 
 

This term attendance for the whole school is 97% 

which is really positive and has made a huge 
difference to lots of children learning, thank you so 

much for your support with this.  Please do be 

mindful of our Attendance Policy as you start to 

consider holidays for next year.  The adaptations to 

the policy regarding changes to things such as fixed 

penalty notices have now been place for a year, if 

you are unsure about anything within their please 

do just ask. 

 

End of Year reports 

 

Just a reminder, as communicated previously, End of 

Year Reports will be coming home on Friday 12th 

July.  This year these will be sent home 

electronically to both the primary and secondary 

contacts we have on our system.  If you have doubts 

about the information, we currently hold for you, 

please do contact us to check.  

 

Tractor into School 

 

A BIG thank you again to Bowthorpe Farm for 

bringing in a tractor and discussing farming with the 

children in KS1. Even Miss Moylan and Mrs Wilson 

had fun! 
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Burghley House 

 

Dahl Class had a fantastic trip to Burghley House 

last week.  They explored parts of the house 

consolidating their learning about past and present 

and how things change over time.  They then got to 

venture into the garden to see their learning about 

plants in ‘real life’.  It was a great experience for 

them.  

 
 

 
 

Blackman Class Camp out 

 

As part of our cycle of residential trips Blackman 

Class camped out on the school field.  The children 

met staff at Grimsthorpe Castle before hiking back 

to school with rucksacks full of supplies.  The 

evening was full of silent discos, games and of 

course smores before children jumped into their 

tents for the night.  Waking up at the crack of dawn, 

they were in for a fun filled day of axe throwing, 

whack a mole and other activities giving them time 

to be outside enjoying time together with their 

friends. 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer Fair – Sunday 7th July 1pm-5pm 

 

 

 
 

 

Non-Uniform Day – Thursday 4th July 

 

 
 

Teddy Tombola 

 

If anyone has any unwanted CLEAN and in good 

condition teddies for the teddy tombola.  Ann 

Warren will be running this stall.  These can be 

either dropped off with her at the school gate or at 

school and Ann will pick them up. 
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Important Dates 

 

1st July Music Concert – 1.30pm 

2nd July EYFS Sports Festival 

3rd July Sports Day  

8th July The Conversation – Yr5/6 SRE 

Workshop 

9th July Jeffers/Blackman Class to 

Hunstanton 

12th July KS2 End of Year Play 

17th July Leaver Service in Church 

19th July  Last Day of Term 6 

 

 

 

 

 

 


